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Alison –
 
Hope all is well with  you.
 
Even though I cancelled my subscription to CR and sent them a couple letters regarding their
 position on GMOs, they are still sending us the magazine. Was disappointed to see that the flack
 they took for the last round of anti-GMO articles has led them to double down on their position. I
 would have been fine with them saying, as Grist and others have stated, that while there isn’t a
 safety concern and the environmental concern isn’t as awful as some would have you believe, we
 think you should label just because consumers want it. Still hard for me to believe that they would
 continue to state that there are real health risks.
 
So what would be a good response?
 
Maybe create a letter to the editor signed by 1,000 scientists who have no affiliation with the
 biotech seed companies stating that they take issue with their statements on the safety and
 environmental impact. ??
 
I’m interested in your take on what, if anything, would be a good response.
 
Thanks
Doyle

Doyle Karr
Director of Biotechnology Public Policy
DuPont
7100 NW 62nd Ave., P.O. Box 1000
Johnston, IA 50131
515-535-3428 Office
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From: Matt Raymond  
Sent: Tuesday, February 3, 2015 3:44 PM



Cc: Dave Schmidt; Lindsey Loving; Marianne Smith-Edge; Kimberly Reed
Subject: Issue Alert: Consumer Reports article on Biotech Foods
Importance: High
 
To:          IFIC Media Relations Program group
 

FYI, the attached article, “FAQs About GMOs,” on the “growing controversy” around “foods
 containing genetically modified organisms (GMOs),” appears in the March issue of
 Consumer Reports. Several IFIC and ATFP Committee member companies are mentioned.
 The article touches on consumer polls regarding mandatory GE labeling, as well as
 “consumer demand for non-GMO foods.” As you are aware, CR published a report on
 biotech safety and results of its “study” looking at GE ingredient content of packaged foods
 last fall, which we shared with the Committee and conducted an in-depth internal review.
 The messaging in this new piece is similar to the earlier report on these issues, as well as
 safety and impact on the environment.
 
We are currently looking at opportunities to address resulting media and are also sharing the
 article with IFIC members mentioned in the piece. We will provide you with updates as we
 have more information, resources, etc. to share.

We welcome any additional insights you may have regarding the story.
 
In the meantime, please refer to our Resources on Food Biotechnology and Consumer
 Perceptions of Food Technology Survey for information about safety and benefits of food
 and ag biotechnology.










